
 

 

 

 

6th June 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

FRIDAY – CHANGE OF TIMINGS 

I hope you have all had a restful half term and are refreshed and ready for the final busy term. 

As you are aware, the instigation of “prep” this year has been a great success in ensuring that our 
students complete their homework.   Just for this half term, we have taken the decision not to run 
“prep” on a Friday in recognition of the hard work that the students are putting into their studies 
and the various other events that will be taking place this term including Sports Day, Proms, trips 
and various fund raising exercises, if they do not incur a detention on that day for failure to 
complete homework.  Whilst writing with regards to “prep”, I would welcome parental feedback 
on this. 

All detentions will still run on a Friday however these will start at the earlier time of 3pm and 
finish at 4pm for homework/late detentions and 5pm for Headteacher’s detention. 

You may also wish to know that our extension is progressing well (look out for photographs in the 
next edition of our parent newsletter) and the second storey has now been added.  We hope to 
be able to use our new library and additional classrooms by the end of October 2017. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

  
 
 
Ms J Heffernan 
HEADTEACHER 


